
 
NARRE WARREN NORTH 

FIRE BRIGADE 
FUNDRAISER 

 
It’s that time of year when preparations for the coolest lunch box in town are 
underway. Narre Warren North Fire Brigade along with many other CFA 
brigades have continued our partnership with Smash Enterprises to 
manufacture mini-CFA pumper truck lunch boxes. Funds raised go directly to 
the Narre Warren North Brigade to help purchase vital equipment. 
 
 

These nifty little containers are not just for the little ones; big kids enjoy the 
fire trucks just as much. 
 
 

We also have Captain Koala Bears available too. 
 

                    
 

Bears and trucks $20.00ea 

 

You can order these little pumpers or bears by contacting Tamara Bush 

via email (narrewarrennorth.sec@members.cfa.vic.gov.au) with the 

numbers required. 

*Limited stock 

**Card or cash payment on collection only  
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